
TOWN OF BRISTOL 
7747 County Road N, Sun Prairie WI  53590 

 

Notice of Possible Quorum 
 

Notice is hereby given that a possible quorum of the Town of Bristol Board might be present for the 

Northeast Dane County Fire Unit meeting on Friday, August 23, 2024, beginning at 7:00am.  The meeting 

will be held at the Town of Sun Prairie Hall, 5556 Twin Lane Road, Marshall, WI  53559.  Though no Town 

of Bristol business will be acted on during this meeting, if such a majority is present, it will constitute a 

meeting of the town board under Wisconsin’s Open Meeting Laws and is hereby being noticed as such. 

 
 

Kim Grob, Town Clerk-Treasurer  
Certified Posting: 8-22-2024 Town Hall and website. 


